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Notice of Short List 

 
 
 
The Philippine Competition Commission (hereinafter called “Procuring Entity” has 

received financing (hereinafter called “funds”) from the General Appropriations Act 

(hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) toward the cost of Professional Services for the 

Conduct of Rapid Surveys.  The Procuring Entity intends to apply a portion of the funds 

in the amount of Four Million and Ten Thousand Pesos (PhP 4,010,000.00) to eligible 

payments under the contract for the aforesaid procurement for which the Bidding 

Document is issued. 

The Procuring Entity now invites bids for the Professional Services for the Conduct of 

Rapid Surveys.  More details on the services are provided in the Terms of Reference 

(TOR) for the project. 

The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality-Cost Based 

Evaluation (QCBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Document. 

This notice has been addressed to: 

• Integrative Competitive Intelligence Asia, Inc. and Orient Management 
Consultants Joint Venture 

• The All-Asian Center for Enterprise Development, Inc. 
 

It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 

The Bidding Document may be acquired at the GSD Office, 25/F Vertis North 

Corporate Center Tower 1, North Ave., Quezon City from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. upon 

payment of an applicable fee for the Bidding Documents, pursuant to the latest 

Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the amount of Five Thousand Pesos (PhP 5,000.000). 

The Procuring Entity will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on 26 October 2018 / 1:00 PM at 

Meeting Room 3 in the above address, which shall be open to all short listed consultants.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

(SGD) 
KENNETH V. TANATE, PHD 

Executive Director 
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